
December 28, 2020 

Dear Students, Faculty and Staff: 

Your safety and security are of prime concern at the University of New Mexico-Gallup.  Every 

year, the UNM-Gallup Police Department publishes a report that includes crime statistics and 

information about the university’s policies and programs related to safety and law enforcement. 

The UNM Annual Security and Fire Safety Report for 2020, which details information for the 

2019 calendar year is now available. The Clery Act requires that crime statistics for three years 

(2017, 2018 and 2019) be reported.  The safety of our campus community is paramount to the 

operations of the UNM-Gallup Police Department. Every incident reported to police is taken 

seriously and investigated fully until the case is either solved or until all leads are exhausted.  

In addition to crimes on campus, the table shows crime statistics for Non-Campus Buildings or 

Property and Public Property, as defined by federal regulations specified in the definitions section 

of the report.  The UNM-Gallup Police Department requests crime statistics information from the 

appropriate law enforcement agencies and includes those numbers provided by these other 

agencies in our report.  Finally, the table also shows statistics for violations of alcohol, drug and 

weapons laws that resulted in referrals for disciplinary action by the UNM-Gallup Director of 

Student Affairs, who serves as the Dean of Students for our campus. 

Along with crime stats, the complete report also includes information about crime prevention 

programs; ways to report criminal activity and campus policies on sexual assault; drug and alcohol; 

and weapons.  Copies of this report may also be requested by contacting the UNM-Gallup Police 

Department located in Gurley Hall, 705 Gurley Avenue, Gallup, NM 87301. 

The UNM-Gallup Police Department is working hard to make this campus a safe place to live, 

learn, work and play.  We believe that the information in the UNM-Gallup Annual Security and 

Fire Safety Report for 2020 is informative and helpful.  We hope you will take the time to review 

it.   

Respectfully, 

Richard Perez, Sergeant 

UNM-Gallup Police Department 

https://gallup.unm.edu/pdfs/Annual-Safety-Gallup-2020.pdf

